
Burlington Town Council 

February 7, 2017 

Special Meeting 

 

 

The Burlington Town Council held a special meeting on Tuesday, February 7, 2017 @ 6:30 pm in Town 

Hall with Council’s Stan Moore, Teddy Huffer, Steve Michael, and Clerk-Treasurer Karen Dinger 

present.  

 

Guests present are:  Alan Jackson, James Rich, Barry Marvin and Craig Skiles 

 

Council President Moore opens the meeting at 6:30 pm. 

 

Craig Skiles from Skiles Electric presents information regarding an estimate for a possible generator at 

the park which would supply backup power to two buildings.  Discussion follows. 

 

James Rich speaks to the council regarding the American House Project and provides an update. 

 

Discussion is held between the council over various topics that have been tabled at past meetings in 

order to determine priorities of items that still need to be accomplished. 

 

Michael motions to adjourn.  Huffer 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

___________________________                   ________________________________ 

Stan Moore, President               ATTEST: 

      Karen Dinger, Clerk-Treasurer 


